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No  : GNI/01/2024/07/117 

Subject : Statement of Continued Support to IGCN  

 
 
 
To our stakeholders, 
 
 

I am pleased to confirm that GUGAH NURANI INDONESIA reaffirms its support to the 

United Nations Global Compact and its Ten Principles in the areas of Human Rights, 

Labor, Environment and Anti-Corruption.  

 

This is our Communication on Engagement with the United Nations Global Compact. We 

welcome feedback on its contents. In this Communication of Engagement, we describe 

the actions that our organization has taken to support the UN Global Compact and its 

Principles as suggested for an organization like ours. We also commit to sharing this 

information with our stakeholders using our primary channels of communication.  

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Gugah Nurani Indonesia 

 

 

Mathilda Buisan  

Chief Executive  
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